Erratum

In the letter entitled ‘Vaginal insertion and douching
practices among sex workers at truck stops in KwaZulu-
Natal’, which appeared on p. 470 of the April 1998 SAMJ,
the name of the second author, Gita Ramjee, was
inadvertently omitted. We apologise to Dr Ramjee and her
co-authors for this unfortunate error.



